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Hi,

Given the condition of the property, I am in support of the demolition and rebuild. However, I work from my home
which is directly across the street. My questions/concerns with the demolition are: the noise level and planned
construction work hours, blocking or narrowing of the street around my driveway, and any planned impacts to
utilities for other homes on the street.

Thank you,

~Ally Miller
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